
CPCI Product Discontinuation 
 

 
We have discontinued our CPCI range of models  
 
The follwing part numbers are no longer available:  
CPCI175P47  
CPCI175HP47  
CPCI175MP47  
 
Although there is no direct replacment for these models, our technical sales are available 
to assist you or try our Rapid Selector, just complete the Volts and Amps required and 
then submit the form to find the best-fit solution and price. 


